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CAUTION:External email.

Dear Chair Boehnke and committee members,
In spite of the failure of HB 1312/SB 5114 (Month of Death), there is still a
need for this.  As mentioned in my communication of 4/16/24 after the
death of my father-in-law, the current system adds additional stress to
survivors that could be avoided by HB 1312/SB 5114.
Thank you for your past support, and it is hoped that support will continue.
Jim Davison
PO Box 425
Waitsburg, WA  99361-0425
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